

April 2021 Newsletter

## SPRING CLEAN YOUR SKINCARE

It's time to spring clean your skincare routine! Bring in any skincare product and receive a discount on New Life Aesthetics skincare. When you bring in 3 or more competitor's skincare products receive 20% off, 2 or more receive 15% off and 1 product receive 10% off. All New Life Aesthetics products are customized and medical grade. Start fresh with healthy skin this spring! This offer excludes Latisse. Call today for curbside pick up!



## DOUBLE CHIN DIMINISHED



Projection and contouring of the chin are vital to providing balance and harmony. In this transformation, the 'double chin' disappears, the face slims and the lips are in proper proportion with the lower third of the face. The cannula technique with Juvederm Voluma XC offers patients a safer, more efficient method of volumizing the chin with low risk of bruising. There is NO downtime with immediate results. Call today for an appointment 919-521-8282.

## PERFECT PAIRINGS



Some things are just better together... like PRF and Subnovii Plasma Pen. PRF is a 100% natural. The Platelet Rich Fibrin technology uses your own blood to retrieve platelets, white blood cells, fibrin and stem cells. This blood concentrated therapy is injected or applied topically during laser procedures to treat wrinkles, fine lines and pigment. Add PRF to a Subnovii Plasma pen treatment and get a jumpstart on natural collagen production. Subnovii spot treats wrinkles and tightens skin. It targets neck bands, lipstick lines and crepe-like skin. Combine the two for that extra boost!

## MESSAGE FROM MEREDITH

There is no stronger bond than that with your lifelong friend. Meredith's best friend, Jen, recently received devastating news that she was diagnosed with cancer. Myelodysplastic Syndrome or MDS was attacking her blood and bone marrow. She underwent a bone marrow transplant last month and now requires around-the-clock care. With her nursing background, Meredith instantly knew she had to be there. She will be taking two weeks in April to care for Jen as she recovers. Now that Meredith is fully vaccinated there is nothing that would keep her from being by her best friend's side as she battles for her life. Our office will be open April 12th through the 23rd while Meredith is away caring for Jen. Please don't hesitate to call if you need to make an appointment or purchase products. Please don't forget the importance of blood and bone marrow donation... your match could save a life!

